
 
 
 
 

Chairman of French Users Group 
  
 
 
 Paris, 14th april 2008 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Madam, 
 
 
Please find hereinafter the response of the Group of French Users on consultation of the 
ECB on CCBM2. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
  Dominique Hoenn 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gertrude Tumpel-Gugerell 
Member of the Executive Board 
European Central Bank 
Kaiserstrasse 29 
D-60311 Frankfurt 
GERMANY 


